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DATES TO REMEMBER

Friday, April 7th - Closed for
Good Friday

STAFF CHANGES AGREEMENT
FORMS

COMEDY NIGHT

You will notice this
month there have been
some staff changes in
all the rooms.  We are
are working on finding
the best fit for all the
staff as we begin our
plan to enhance WCC. 
 Please be patient with
us as we work through
this process.  We also
said goodbye to Lynda
and we wish her luck on  
her new voayge!

Thank you to everyone
who supported the
comedy Night
Fundraiser.  We were
able to raise close to
$7500 and have fun
doing it!

We have two practicum
students at the Centre.  
Emma is in the infant
room and Sheridan is in
the Preschool room. 
 Stop in and say hello.

Due to the changes in
childcare fees parents
will need to sign new
agreement forms.  We
will have your forms
laid out in the boot
room area.  Please take
a moment to sign them

PRACTICUM
STUDENTS


